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Parking on School Zig Zags 
 

 
I have recently received the following message from Balfour Beatty Traffic Management: 
 
I was at a meeting of the School travel and safety group last week. One of the items raised was the 
increasing number of complaints about taxis and private hire parking on zigzags or on footways and 
verges when waiting to pick up from schools in the afternoon. 
  
I appreciate that those with school runs have a job to do but these road markings are there for a 
reason. Therefore I ask that they are complied with at all times. 
 
 
 
Phil Bates 
Licensing Manager 


